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Friday FYI

Book Clubs 
Taking a break! 
We will be spending a lot of time 
on writing this week.  And we 
will be taking both the reading and math 
iReady tests. Plus Friday is a short day. So that 
means we are not doing book club this week.

Math Facts
Math:  Lesson 8.4

Math Facts
Math:  Lesson 9.1

Math Facts
Writing:  Make sure you are finished with all your 
reason paragraphs.

We are learning about the
difference between rocks
and minerals. 
We are also continuing to collect
rocks. We check rocks on Mondays.
Please check your child’s agenda on Mondays 
to see their rock collection grade. If the grade is 
a 1, a signature will be needed. 
TWO MORE ROCKS ARE DUE NEXT 
MONDAY.

STUFF TO REMEMBER:
Make sure you are NOT collecting pebbles. 
This continues to be the most common error. 
Also, at this point we need to focus on not 
collecting duplicates. Please check out our 
website rock page to learn tips for how to 
choose rocks. Focus on qualities such as color, 
dull, shiny, hard, soft etc.  
Don’t forget, you can always show me your 
rocks throughout the week for feedback.  I 
am here to help you!!!

   Rock Hunt

Field Trip!
Thank you!!! Almost
everyone has turned in their
$5 donation for our field trip. If you have 
not done this yet, please send it in ASAP.
A huge thanks to our chaperones! The 
parents of Aanya K, Amia, Arian, Elaine, 
Saanvi, and Vani are helping us!

We have a minimum day. This means we will 
have a short lunch time scheduled from 11:20 
to 11:40. Then we will dismiss at 11:50.

Report Card FYI
The second trimester was official over last 
Friday. This means teachers are working on 
report cards right now. They will be available 
for viewing on ParentVUE on March 28. 
Meanwhile, work this week forward will be 
reflected in the 3rd trimester report card.


